
From: Myers, Richard A. 
Sent: 11/14/2013 1:01:24 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Cadenasso, Eugene (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov); Gatti, Belinda 

(belinda.gatti@cpuc.ca.gov); Holz, Kristofer (Kristofer.Holz@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Reisinger, Gregory S. (gregory.reisinger@cpuc.ca.gov); Cheng, Franz 
(franz.cheng@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: winter gas planning? 

Laura: Besides me and Eugene, the following staff will be coming, all from the Energy 
Division Gas Section: 

Belinda Gatti 

Franz Cheng 

Greg Reisinger 

Kris Holz 

Richard 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 10:49 AM 
To: Myers, Richard A. 
Cc: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Subject: Re: winter gas planning? 

The more the merrier! it really is cool, and I use that term sparingly around gas issues... 

You'll need to allow at least an hour and a half, most likely, for travel from SF to San Ramon. 

And we will plan on 1.5 hours or so for your visit. 
Let me know when you know who's coming. 

This is great. 
Thanks Richard. 

SB GT&S 0259836 
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Laura 

From: Myers, Richard A. fmailto:richard.mvers@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 10:43 AM 
To: Doil, Laura 
Cc: Cadenasso, Eugene <euqene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.qov> 
Subject: RE: winter gas planning? 

Wow Laura - you're on! We'd like to could come out to San Ramon to see the new facility! 
Can I invite the other gas staff in my section in addition to Eugene? 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 9:12 AM 
To: Myers, Richard A. 
Cc: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Subject: RE: winter gas planning? 

How about Monday, Dec 2 and 2:00? 

Mel Christopher, Redacted and me. We'll come to you unless you would like to come out 
to Bishop Ranch (San Ramon) and see the new Gas Control center? 

It's impressive. 

Let me know and thanks. 

Laura 

From: Myers, Richard A. fmailto:richard.mvers@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2013 4:27 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Cadenasso, Eugene 
Subject: RE: winter gas planning? 

Hi Laura, thanks for the offer. At this point, any time on Monday Dec. 2nd or Tuesday Dec. 3rd 

SB GT&S 0259837 
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would work for us. 

Richard 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2013 5:19 PM 
To: Myers, Richard A.; Cadenasso, Eugene 
Subject: winter gas planning? 

Richard and Eugene -

I can hardly believe it's October 28. I have been meaning to schedule our annual "winter 
planning assessment" discussion with you. Things have been a little busy, as you know. 

But I think we should do it as soon as your schedules allow. I hope you'll agree. 

If so, give me a couple dates when you have an hour and we'll get it set. 

Thanks! 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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